DIOCESE OF LAREDO

P.O. Box 2247 • 1901 Corpus Christi St. • Laredo, Texas 78044-2247 Tel. (956) 727-2140 • Fax (956) 727-2777

March 13, 2018

Dear Holy Father:

The clergy, Religious and faithful of the Diocese of Laredo join with you in celebrating your Fifth Anniversary of your election as Bishop of Rome and Shepherd of the Universal Church. It is with great joy that we extend our heartfelt congratulations.

As we come together and offer our prayers to Almighty God in thanksgiving for your service to His people, we ask that He bless you with good health that you may continue to serve Him for many more years.

With every best wish, I remain,

Fraternally yours in Christ,

Most Reverend James A. Tamayo, D.D.

First Bishop of Laredo

JT/lrm

HIS HOLINESS, POPE FRANCIS Bishop of Rome and Vicar of Jesus Christ Apostolic Palace 00120 Vatican City